

Calendar

June 11

- Community Luncheon—Noon
- Finance Meeting—6:00 PM
- City Council Meeting—7:00 PM

June 28

David Curwen Retirement Party—4:00 PM

Burton Hill Elementary is out for summer. Please use caution and watch for children at play throughout the summer.





Fort Worth Public Library

Catered by:



Please bring your favorite dessert.

Sponsored by the Crime Control and Prevention District

A Message from Mayor Jones

I am both honored and humbled to serve as your mayor.

First, I congratulate John Davies for an outstanding campaign. It's my challenge to earn the confidence of his supporters, as I will be a mayor for the entire city.

I promised to involve more people in city governance, and I will keep that promise. Within the last few days, I have appointed eight fresh voices to the city's boards, committees, and commissions, all of whom live in the original village.

We are already at work addressing your problems. The new Public Safety Committee has been tasked with addressing 1) the traffic problems on Koldin Lane, and 2) the alley visibility problems in the 5800 blocks. The invigorated Ordinance Advisory Board has been tasked with finding a reasonable solution to the current prohibition against adding on to existing homes without abiding by the more stringent new home construction standards.

I also promised to listen and treat you with respect. The door to the mayor's office will literally be always open. Please feel free to contact me at any time at my email address of mayorjones@cityofwestworth.com, or via telephone at city hall (817) 710-2509 or my office (817) 265-0440.

We have a wonderful town. Working together, we will make it better.

--Kelly Jones, mayor

Welcome New Council Members

The May 4th election has been canvassed and we would like to welcome our newly elected Mayor, Kelly Jones, as well as our new City Council members, Rosa Mendez (Place 1) and Christina Cowden (Place 5). Please join us in welcoming all of our new council members. If you would like to contact any of the city council members, their email addresses are always available on the city website at: http://www.cityofwestworth.com/city-council

David Curwen Retirement

Please join us on **Friday, June 28th** from 4—6 PM for a retirement party honoring our Community Director and Director of Golf, David Curwen. David has served the city for 8 years. He will be greatly missed by staff, council, and citizens. Please come out, wish him well, and thank him for his many years of service.

Water Department

The Westworth Village Water Department would like to remind citizens of the many services that we offer for their convenience.

Paperless Billing

In an effort to become greener and to provide our residents with the most accessible and convenient experience, we offer paperless billing through email. In order to opt-in for this service, please access the application online at http://cityofwestworth.com/utility or at the Water Department window at City Hall.

Online or Draft Payment

The City accepts automatic payments from banking institutions or credit cards. Residents still receive a bill via their preferred method, either mail or email, but the payment will be automatically drafted from their account on the due date every month. In order to sign up for this service, please access the application online at http://cityofwestworth.com/utility or at the Water Department window at City Hall.

Eve on Water

The city's Public Works Department has been hard at work successfully upgrading all residential meters to smart meters. These meters allow residents to monitor their water consumption on a daily basis using the program EyeOnWater. It can be accessed here: https://www.eyeonwater.com/signin This system eliminates the need for manual meter reading every month, but also monitors possible water leaks on the homeowner's side of the waterline and can notify them of a possible leak by email. Once you sign-up, your consumption history can be viewed on the website or via app. For more information, please contact the Water Department by email at adominguez@cityofwestworth.com or phone at 817-710-2506.

Email/ Text Notification System

While the newsletter is delivered once a month, the most timely information is distributed over the City's Email and/ or Text Notification System. You can sign up by visiting http://www.cityofwestworth.com/manage-notifications Once you have signed up, you'll be sure to be this first to receive important messages like the ones sent out over the past month:



- Election Results
- Ordinance Review
- Trail Construction Begins
- NASJRB Noise Event, May 7
- Officer Quiroga Retirement Party
- Golf Course Advisory Committee

This committee will be comprised of council members and citizens, who will coordinate with City Administrator Sterling Naron and Head Golf Professional Mike Meka on matters regarding Hawks Creek Golf Club's operation, with an eye toward improving the financial bottom line.

Public Safety Committee

This committee will be comprised of council members and citizens, who will coordinate with City Administrator Sterling Naron, Chief Reaves, and Lieutenant Lipperdt on matters of public safety within Westworth Village, such as police funding and operations, police officers as our medical first responders, and our fire service contract with Fort Worth.



If you are interested in serving on any of the six boards, commissions, and/ or committees in the city, please complete and submit a volunteer application (available at http://cityofwestworth.com/boards-commissions) to City Secretary Brandy Barrett at City Hall or via email at bbarrett@cityofwestworth.com.

